CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
MEMORANDUM NO. 24-42
June 27, 2024

MEMO TO: Civil Service Commission
. ; > g KDGUMA
FROM: Penny Rogers, Acting Secretary L{_,L’,’V\l\’(j ¢
SUBJECT: CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION MEETING CHANGE FOR JULY

The City of Decatur Civil Service Commission meeting regularly scheduled for Tuesday,
July 2, 2024, has been rescheduled to Tuesday, July 9, 2024, at 11:30 a.m. The
meeting will be held in the Human Resources Office, located on the 2™ floor of the
Decatur Civic Center, #1 Gary K. Anderson Plaza, Decatur, IL 62523.

This meeting will be open to the public.



